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Memo

1. A Breakfast program will begin on Tuesday, October 12th.  This is free to all students.  For now, breakfast will be offered every Tuesday morning.
2. The first Home and School meeting will be held on October  19th at 6:30 in the school library.
3. Reminder for K-3 students, we will be travelling by bus to Croft Elementary on October 15th.  Please pack a full lunch as no canteen services are available.  We will be gone from 9:00 am to 1:30pm.
4. Pizza sales will begin on Friday, October 22nd at $1.50 per slice.  Students may order on that day.  Please send money in an envelope or baggie with your child’s name and the number of slices.
5. No school on October 7th, 8th, 11th and 27th.
6. Check out our website!    http://napan.nbed.nb.ca
7. Terry Fox total is $1300.00.  Congratulations to everyone who participated in this worth while event.
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